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LOVISA HOLDINGS LIMITED (LOV) BUSINESS UPDATE  

 
The Lovisa Holdings Limited Group has continued to experience disruptions to trading and temporary store 
closures as a result of government COVID-19 measures over recent months, and continues to experience 
temporary store closures in a number of locations as follows: 
 

• 36 stores in Victoria, Australia remain temporarily closed since 16th July as a result of the 
announcement by the Victorian Government of a lockdown in response to a recent COVID 
outbreak; 

• 32 stores in the Greater Sydney, Australia area remaining temporarily closed as a result of the 
restrictions implemented by the New South Wales government in response to the ongoing COVID 
outbreak there; 

• 8 stores in South Australia temporarily closed as a result of COVID related restrictions announced by 
the South Australian government effective 20th July; 

• 28 stores in Malaysia remaining temporarily closed since early June as a result of the Malaysian 
government response to escalating COVID cases; and 

• 6 stores in South Africa currently temporarily closed as a result of the civil unrest and rioting the 
country has been experiencing over the past week, with re-opening subject to the situation being 
under control, shopping malls re-opening and our team being able to safely return to work. 

 
The timeline for the above stores being able to re-open is subject to government advice and will continue to 
be monitored closely.  All other markets are open and trading, as well as our global online stores.   
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